@ PUGET SOUND ENERGY

Puget Sound Energy
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSE.com

August 29, 2014

Filed via WUTC Web Portal and FedEx

Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:  Smart Grid Technology Report
Pursuant to WAC 480-100-505(3)(a)

Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed for filing, please find an original and twelve copies of Puget Sound Energy, Inc.’s
(“PSE”) Smart Grid Technology Report. The report, submitted as a compliance filing pursuant
to WAC 480-100-505(3)(a), contains a description of the smart grid technologies PSE has
considered for integration into its system and PSE’s current evaluation of such technologies. It
also contains a description of PSE’s Implementation Plan (2015-2016) and 10-year Roadmap
(2015-2025), as well as a progress report on PSE’s 2013-2014 Proposed Implementation Plan.

If you have any questions about the information contained in this filing, please contact
Jennifer Tada at (425) 456-2441 or me at (425) 456-2110.

Enclosure



